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Mr Aaron Wray

Dear Aaron

On behalf of the members of the Brisbane Central Buéiness District Bicycle User Group
{CBD BUG) | would like to thank you for the commitment and dedication you provided during
your term as a CBD BUG co-convenor.

in particular, | would like to acknowledge your support through the provision of meeting minutes
and your contribution at the meetings you attended as a CBD BUG representative in order to
progress Brisbane’s much needed transition to a cycling city.

Your efforts were a fine source of support and underpinned the CBD BUG's work to progress
cycling across Brisbane and especially for the other residents of Brisbane’s northern suburbs
who have long been neglected by successive Brisbane City Councils and State Governments
in terms of being given a choice for using other than their cars for personal mobility.

At the June 2011 CBD BUG meeting it was unanimously resolved that a letter of recognition be
sent to you.

Again, thank you for your efforts. It is widely hoped you into the future will continue to
contribute to the CBD BUG’s work.

Yours sincerely

Paul French

Co-convenor

Brisbane CBD BUG
/4 August 2011
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